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Lower Minnesota Watershed District
Linda Loomis
112 E 5th St #102
Chaska, MN  55318

Date Paid:  10/9/2020

Amount:  $10000

Dear Sir or Madam,

Members of the Board of Directors and staff of Friends of the Minnesota Valley would like to thank you

for your gift in support of the  River Watch program.  Your gift will make it possible for the Friends to

continue our efforts in the Minnesota River Watershed.

Founded in 1982, the Friends have been instrumental in protecting and restoring the Minnesota River

with the financial support of caring people like you. Through our work, we will continue to develop

partnerships that strengthen our commitment to restore the Minnesota River and its interconnected

habitats. Expanding our network of citizen advocates throughout the Watershed is also a high priority.

Your contribution is greatly appreciated and is fully tax deductible. We look forward to keeping you up

to date on our progress of serving the Minnesota River and the members of our organization!

Sincerely,

Ted L. Suss, Executive Director

Friends of the Minnesota Valley


